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Optum Serve Test Site Now Available
Orland, CA – Glenn County has a new COVID testing site available to the community. An Optum Serve Testing Site is now open at Orland Memorial Hall, 320 3rd Street, Tuesday through Saturday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Testing is available to anyone 12 years and older who would like to be tested for COVID-19, whether you are symptomatic or asymptomatic. The test that is available is a standard test that identifies if you are currently infected with the virus. It does not identify antibodies from a previous infection. 
Residents of Glenn County are encouraged to get tested for COVID-19 to assist in efforts to identify the spread of the disease in our community, as well as to assist in meeting metrics for reopening our economy. The Optum Serve Test Site currently has immediate, same day, appointments available and test results are received within a few days.
To register for a testing appointment:

· On the Web: https://lhi.care/covidtesting   
· By Phone: 1-888-634-1123                                                                     
COVID-19 is in our community and every resident can help by: 
· Getting tested

· Staying home when you are sick or when you have been in contact with someone who is sick

· Not hosting or attending social gatherings
· Wearing a face covering when in public spaces

· Washing hands frequently 

For additional information, visit our local COVID-19 webpage: www.countyofglenn.net/COVID19. Residents can also call Public Health at 934-6588, Butte-Glenn 2-1-1, or email COVID@countyofglenn.net . For additional updates, follow us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/glenncountyhhsa  or Twitter at https://twitter.com/glenncohhsa 
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